
Huntsburg Township, Geauga County 
 
Huntsburg Township is conducting business as normal.  We only have 2 maintenance workers.  They 
currently work independently and do proper social distancing when together, 
 
All of our buildings are closed, and activities suspended with the exception of the WIC program.  They 
are by appointment only.  Michele and I are working from home and sometimes in the office. As mother 
and daughter, we have been together for short times when in the office and apart the appropriate 
distance, 
 
We will conduct our regular meetings as scheduled.  We have not had visitors for several meetings we 
do not expect that to change.  If necessary, we will use the basement room or the auditorium to provide 
adequate distancing. 
 
Cleaning safeguards are in effect as well.  All building floors have been steamed cleaned by a 
professional company and further cleaning is scheduled. 
 
Nancy J Saunders, Chairman 
4406365197 home 
4406365486 office X 4 
huntsburgtwp@windstream.net 
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